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Are you the person to lead our school to the next level?  
 
We are looking for an inspirational leader to work in partnership with our wonderful 
pupils, enthusiastic PTFA, committed staff, and engaged Governing Body to realise the 
full potential of St Paul’s Church of England Primary School. 
 
Located in central Cambridge within walking distance of the station and a host of 
unique opportunities for enhancing teaching and learning, St Paul’s is looking for a 
dynamic leader ready for the challenge of embedding excellence in teaching and 
learning throughout our school. 
 
We are seeking a Head teacher who will build an inspiring curriculum that fulfils the 
potential of all our pupils and delivers on the school’s emerging strategy for 
improvement. 
 
We had an Ofsted inspection in June 2018 and are expecting the report any day. More 
information will be made available to applicants as soon it is available. Leadership has 
been unstable over time; but with input from external advisors and inspectors, a 
newly refreshed Governing Body is looking forward to working together with a new 
permanent Head to build on recent improvements, including substantial recent 
investment in the learning environment. 
 
More details of our school can be found on the school website and here. St Paul’s is a 
Church of England School in the Diocese of Ely and one of four schools in the Church 
Schools of Cambridge Trust. 
 
I am delighted you are considering applying and welcome any informal enquiries at 
Chair@stpauls.cambs.sch.uk and if you wish to arrange to visit the school, visits are 
available by appointment on Thursday 13 and Friday 14 September. Please contact 
me to make arrangements. 
 
The closing date for applications is 9am on Thursday 20 September 2018 and 
interviews are scheduled for Thursday 27 September 2018. 
 
The vacancy is for a Head teacher to start in January 2019 or as soon as possible 

thereafter. St Paul’s is a Group 2 school. The starting salary will be dependent on 

experience.  

Please complete an application form and a covering letter describing how your skills 

and experience fit with our person specification and how you will use them to take 

our school to the next level. 

 

 

 

mailto:http://www.mycambridge.org.uk/
mailto:http://www.stpauls.cambs.sch.uk/
mailto:https://www.compare-school-performance.service.gov.uk/school/110839/st-pauls-cofe-va-primary-school
mailto:https://www.stpaulscambridge.org.uk/
mailto:http://www.elydiocese.org/diocesan-office-departments/schools
mailto:http://csoc.org.uk/
mailto:http://csoc.org.uk/
mailto:Chair@stpauls.cambs.sch.uk
mailto:Chair@stpauls.cambs.sch.uk?subject=St%20Paul's%20School%20Head%20Teacher%20Visit%20Enquiry


 

Applications should be sent by post to: 

Headships 
Education Personnel Management Limited 

St Johns House, Spitfire Close 

Ermine Business Park, 

Huntingdon 

Cambridgeshire PE29 6EP 

EPM can be contacted on 01480 431993. 

Or by email to: headship@epm.co.uk.  

Thank you for your interest in St Paul’s. I look forward to meeting you and to 

receiving your application. 

Dr Russell Re Manning 

Chair of Governors 
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